
DOCTORAL CAPSTONE COLLABORATIONS 
 

 
 

MiOTA is excited to begin a Capstone Collaboration with universities throughout 
Michigan which will support student engagement and contributions. This 
experience will increase an opportunity for students to gain an understanding of 
MiOTA while preparing them for future committee and leadership roles. Students 
interested in advocacy or legislative focused initiatives, capstone projects, or research 
are encouraged to reach out to the advocacy committee. MiOTA supports this 
collaboration and welcome any creative opportunity to connect with students and 
current OT practitioners. 
 
Contact: adminstration@miota.org 
 
UPCOMING CAPSTONE COLLABORATIONS: 

 
AUTO NO FAULT 

 
Paige Boone, a doctoral OT student from U of M Flint, will be collaborating with the Advocacy 
Committee to create educational materials on the changes to the Auto No Fault Insurance that 
were in effect July 2020. This unique capstone project will disseminate resources for OT’s, 
clients, facilities, and insurance providers by Summer 2022. 
 

INTERSTATE COMPACT 
Caitlin Cornish, a doctoral OT student from WMU, will be collaborating with the advocacy 
committee and a special Compact Committee to increase awareness and understanding of the 
need for Interstate Professional Licensing Compact in Michigan. This unique capstone project 
will navigate both legislative and advocacy initiatives over the next two years. Caitlin will 
disseminate her project outcomes by Summer 2023. 
 
 
 


